
 

 

 

 

 

December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Incident dated 19th December 2024 

 

As you may be aware, there was an incident in school yesterday at the end of dinner.  

 

This has been dealt with and I am pleased to state that all the school’s safety procedures were 
followed by the staff.  Our police student engagement officers were on hand to support and 
were very complimentary about how the incident was dealt with.  

 

At St Damian’s safeguarding is the top priority of St Damian’s and its staff. As a school we are 
extremely proud that St Damian’s is a safe, nurturing environment, where students flourish.  

 

Thanks for your continued support. 

 

I wish you a merry Christmas and all the best for 2025.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Logue 

Headteacher 

 


